
 

 

February 21, 2025 

 

Chairman Ben Barnes 

House Appropriations Committee 

Room 121 Taylor House Office Building 

Annapolis, MD. 21401 

 

RE: HB971 – Anne Arundel County – Crownsville Hospital Memorial Park Advisory 
Committee 

Dear Chairman Barnes and Members of the Appropriations Committee, 

   The Anne Arundel County House Delegation voted on the above bill on February 21, 2025. 
The Delegation vote was 16-0 in Favor of the bill.  A copy of the vote tally is attached. 
Please consider a favorable report on this bill. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Delegate Andrew Pruski 

Chairman, Anne Arundel County Delegation 

 


